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The IT department will be performing network maintenance on Monday, March 4th from
5:30 PM to 7 PM Pacific Time.

We do not expect service disruptions, but there is some risk of that, so please plan
accordingly. We recommend that you avoid doing critical online work during the
maintenance window, or if you must, then save your work frequently.

If you lose your connection for more than a minute during the maintenance window, please
call 541-552-6900 to report the issue.

Thank you for your understanding.

-- The IT Network and Infrastructure Team
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